Freezing Temperatures
There are a few precautions that may prevent costly repairs and the inconvenience of
being without water if pipes freeze. During freezing temperatures it is a good idea to
allow a trickle of water to run from faucets to avoid frozen pipes. If pipes are behind or
inside cabinets, open cabinet doors to allow heat to get to them. If a pipe bursts, contact
Town Hall as soon as possible at (410) 896-2777 or (302) 846-2664 to disconnect water
service if repairs are needed. After hours call the Police Department at (410) 896-3131



